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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Eenchurch Street, E.C.3.
16th August, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of lr,
Leeuwenburg's letter of the 13th instant intimating that
Messrs. Scheepswerf "Gideon" (J.Kester Hzn) propose to conmstruct
a Steel Screw Motor Ship, Yard No. 164, as a sister ship to
their Yard No. 154, and that the Amsterdam Surveyors have been
instructed to endorse the plans with the new ¥ard number.

Thanking Mr. Leeuwenburg for his attention,

I amy Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM,
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